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11th January 2014 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

 
 

As ATTENDANCE is a PRIORITY TARGET for improvement we have 

decided to change our current rewards for recognising good attendance as well 
as addressing poor attendance 

Before Christmas if your child had 100% attendance for the whole term, they 

received a gold award and if you child had 100% attendance for a half term 

they received a silver award.  

 

 
 

Attendance Awards will be presented at the end of each half term 

 

Children who have 100% attendance for the half term will receive: 

 A special 100% Certificate (new) 
 A special 100% Attendance Badge 
 A choice of a special attendance rewards (PT0) 
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Children who have 97.5% to 99.9% attendance for the half term will 

receive: 
 A special Good Attendance Certificate (new) 
 A special Attendance Badge 

 

There will also be a reward for the top class! The class will be rewarded by 

a special afternoon treat with Mrs Gay! The School Council will decide what 
this activity will be! They will be given a cookie and sugar free juice; please 
indicate to your child’s class teacher if your child may not have these food 
items. 
 

Thank you for your support in promoting good attendance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mrs Karen Gay 
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